
The Hill at Furnace Brook

Condominium Trust

To: All Residents

From: Board of Trustees

Date:  1/13/2015

RE: Temporary Parking Space Needed

A parking space is needed near the exit door 

for the next several weeks for a resident 

that is temporarily disabled.

The space is marked with an orange cone. 

Please do not move the cone or park in this 

space. It is for the disabled resident only.

Any one else parked in this special marked 

spot could be subject to towing and fines.

Thank you for your cooperation.

www.thehillcondo.com


